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Idaho Public Utilties Commission

RE: Amended rate request

Sirs:

This is an amended rate increase request. The primar reason for the rate increase is
to pay for 'Nitrate Mitigation' as ordered by the DEQ. After looking for financing and talking
with the homeowners of the Brian Subdivision, it is understood that another $22.50 needs to be
added to the monthly base rate.

The additional $1000/mo. wil be used to pay the engineering fee and then pay for a
new, deeper well.

The effective date needs to be May 1,2012.

Thank you.

--¡ ¿~
Tony Bowar
Brian Water Corp.
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To whom it may concern,

I, Jesse Chan, a licensed professional engineer in the State of Idaho, have accepted the request from the

Owner of Brian Water Corporation to complete the engineering tasks involved with mitigating the

nitrate problem in the water supply. I will stamp the documentation supporting the mitigation plan.

Sincerely,

r~/P.c.
Jesse Chan, P.E.
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